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Separation Creek foreshore fencing is being replaced by the Otway Coast Committee (OCC) as part of 
a project funded through the Great Ocean Road Economic and Community Recovery Fund 2016. 

The project was raised through community engagement in April 2016 and the location of 
replacement posts and fence line discussed onsite with interested Separation Creek residents earlier 
this year. The works aim to protect the coastal vegetation and direct access to the beach.  

Planning continues on the reinstatement of Paddy's Path with community members providing input 
into track standards and materials at the recent community meeting on 25 March. A contractor is 
reviewing the drainage plan prepared in June 2016, to capture changes to the landscape and 
prepare track options for steep parts of the path.  

The weed-spraying program is recommencing and will be guided into the future with a Vegetation 
Management Plan for the reserve.  

DELWP, VicRoads and COS are working closely together to ensure the works program can be 
delivered as efficiently as possible.  

 


